
                                                                                        26th  June 2022                     13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Recently Deceased 

Teresa Smith 

Kathleen Corry 

Sarah Farnham  

Peter  O Neill 

Barry Wyse 

Timothy O Shea 

Michael Ryan 

Nuala Duffy 

Ann Moore 

Anniversaries

Niall Colgan 

Carmel Fitzpatrick 

Eleanor & Mary Dolores Lynch 

Kathleen Griffin 

Josie Wheatley 

Rosemary Murphy 

Noel & Sean Broe 

Sheila Hannigan 

Eileen Harper 

Mona Guinan 

Michael Tierney 

Month Mind 

John Doyne 

  Kathleen Crowley 
    Stephen Raymond 

Thank You from The Smith Family
Tommy Maria & Ciaran  wish to

thank you all for your support over
the last week to all who sent mass

cards and messages of
condolance your kindness is

greatly appreciated 

Prayer for Ukraine 

May God be gracious to us and bless us
and make his face to shine upon us.

Everlasting, Merciful God,
Hear the cries of your people!

We ask you to comfort those fleeing the
deafening and frightening sounds of violence

Be their refuge!
Strengthen and encircle them in your love and

guide all refugees to safety, security and a
warm, welcoming reception.

Through the power of the Holy Spirit
Transform the hearts of politicians, diplomats,
leaders of armed forces and those under their

command
To bring an end to the violence, so that

your perfect peace will take root and flourish
both in Ukraine and in Russia.

Holy Mary, the Mother of our Lord, the
Eternal Word,

Lead us to your Son and the truth of His death
on the cross to love God and to love our

neighbour as ourselves.
We ask you to protect under your mantle all

who are assisting and providing sanctuary for
families fleeing the conflict.

O Morning Star! Queen of Peace!
Faithful handmaid of our Lord

Pray for all, who are affected by the bloodshed
in Ukraine and

Intercede for us to your Son our Redeemer.

Amen.                

           ST VINCENT DE PAUL
Monthly Church Gate Collection for June came to 1365.00

 Koins for Kids
Wish to ackowlege with thanks the sum of
6955.12 donated by you the parishioners

of St Judes to this worthy cause if you
have any small euro coins lying around in
jamjars or containers please drop them to

the parish office or if you have any
foreign currency either notes or coins all
donations will be greatly received thank

you for your continued generousity to this
cause as they try to raise 1 million euro to
purchase a new paediatric MRI scanner
for the New Childrens Hospital  please

help them if you can.

St Jude's Gaa Club are holding a family Fun Day
this Sunday 26th June from 2 to 5pm 

Fun Color Run, Games 

Plant Sale,Cake Sale 

Irish Dancing,BBQ & lots more all welcome 

    

St.Jude’s mens shed have beginners 
spoken irish classes on a Monday morning 
at 11 am all welcome Internet help for 
seniors on Tues at 10 am Mindfulness 
sessions on Tuesday mornings at 11 am 
0868036703 all in St Jude's GAA clubhouse

Templeogue Cemetary Mass
Saturday 16th July at 3pm up 
in Graveyard weather 
permitting 

Summer Dues 
The Archbishop of Dublin Dermot 
Farrell has asked that we invite 
parishioners to contribute to the 
Summer Dues Collections in a bid to 
increase the amount being donated to 
common fund and to allow the diocese
to try and reinstate the priests salarys 
which were cut by 30% during covid as
full mass attendances have not 
returned to pre pandemic numbers the 
collectons are still down up to 30 to 
40% 
 if you can help we will leave summer 
dues envelopes on tables at back of 
church you can return to parish office 
or safe at back of church up to end of 
July  please ensure you put your name
and address on envelopes so we can 
allocate payment to you and this will 
allow us to claim back any tax on your 
donations at end of year many thanks 
for all your help and support to  the 
parish and diocese we are truly 
grateful for all your donations.

ARCHDIOCESE SEEKING TO APPOINT 
PROPERTY ASSET MANAGER

The Archdiocese wishes to appoint an experienced 

Property Asset Manager to devise and deliver a 

comprehensive property strategy. We would be 

grateful if you could mention this job opening in 

your parish newsletter. The Property Asset Manager

will assist parishes to:

·       Develop an asset management 

strategy, in collaboration with all 

stakeholders, to reflect emerging 

requirements.·       Develop efficient and 

effective property management tools to 
deliver appropriate support and quality 
service to parishes and other end users.

·       Provide and deliver a property 

consolidation plan.·       Develop a 

residential model to reflect the future 

needs of the diocese.·       Manage all 

property related stakeholder relationships.

Full details can be found 

at https://dublindiocese.ie/vacancies/. Please 

contact ide.finnegan@dublindiocese.ie with 

enquiries.

   If you wish to book Anniversary Masses please
give a minimum of one weeks notice you can

phone 01 4600127or email
stjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com you can

book masses up to end of year 

The Diocese has published the report from the
Synod Questionaire if you would like to read 
the full report please check out  the Dublin 
Diocese webstite www.dublindiocese.ie or 
scan the qr code using the camera option on 
your smart phone to open report 

    
THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 1pm  FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  

https://dublindiocese.ie/vacancies/
http://www.dublindiocese.ie/
mailto:ide.finnegan@dublindiocese.ie
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